
Bratcher , Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Rena Seay [seay04@leaco.net] 
Wednesday, May 19, 2010 8:32 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Re: Burnett Oil 

Mr. Bratcher: 

Yes, Burnett will be putting the liner in as discussed. We will notify you when we get started. 

Thank you, 
Eddie Seay, Agent 

— Original Message — 
From: Bratcher. Mike, E M K l R D ' ^ ^ k - ^ ' v "'' \\ < [ \ ; ! t Y ^ , ' \ 
To: Rena Seav 
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2010 1:43 PM 
Subject: RE: Burnett Oil 

It is my understanding that RRALs, as agreed upon by OCD, have been met, and your current proposal, as discussed 
with Ms. Bonham, is to install a 20 mil liner over the currently excavated area at this site. If this understanding is 
correct, you may proceed with closure. If not, please advise. 

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
575-748-1283 Ext.108 

From: Rena Seay [mailto:seay04@leaco.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2010 11:53 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Subject: Burnett Oil 

May 18, 2010 

NMOCD 
ATTN: Mike Bratchetr 
1301 W. Grand Ave. 
Artesia, NM 88210 

RE: Burnett Oil Co. 
Stevens A #10 
Section 13, T. 17 S., R. 30 E. 
Eddy Co. 

Mr. Bratcher: 

Eddie, 

1 



I am seeking written approval to continue closing of the above listed site. I met with Mrs. Sherry 
Bonham on 5/13/10, and was given verbal approval to continue closure, but did not receive her 
written approval due to accident. 

I would appreciate a letter of approval to continue with the closing. 

I appreciate your help. 

Thanks, 

Eddie W. Seay, Agent 
Eddie Seay Consulting 
601 W. Illinois 
Hobbs, NM 88242 
575-392-2236 
seay04@leaco.net 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and 
may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution 
is prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act. I f you are 
not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this message. — This email has 
been scanned by the Sybari - Antigen Email System. 
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